
	Welcome
Mrs Brunskill and Miss Harwood would like to welcome you to Year 5. We work as a friendly, helpful team, who aim to ensure your children continue to develop all aspects of their education, grow as individuals and get them ready for Year 6.
In addition, we are joined by Ms Davis, Mrs Clark and Mrs Abbas, who are always ready to assist the children.
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	Autumn Term
This term’s topic is: War of the Worlds.


	
	
	Throughout this topic we will: designing our own planets; creating our own Avengers; designing and making our own time/space travel machine; making our own computer game.

In English we will continue to work on improving children’s reading and writing through a range of different text types. In our fiction work we will be covering: science fiction; magazines; information text; novel as a theme and poetry.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In Maths we will be solving problems using place value, written calculations, fractions, measurement, geometry and statistics.

We will be working scientifically to investigate the Earth and beyond and forces.

In RE we will be examining Why it is sometimes difficult to do the right thing and Why is the Qur’an important to Muslims.









	It is extremely important that children read to an adult every day. This helps them understand language better and develops their use of vocabulary. Please make sure your child reads and their journal is signed.

Music and PE will be taught by specialist teachers this term on a Thursday morning. Please can you ensure that your child has their full PE kit in school.

Homework will be given out every Thursday and is expected back on Monday morning. We do offer a homework club on Friday lunch to assist any child that needs help.


Year Five children do not need to be picked up from the classroom door. However, we do need parental permission.

	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	Add some type of information that you would like to highlight here in this space.  Let the students know something fascinating or something they should look forward to coming up in the near future!


 


If you have any questions or concerns please come and see us.
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